
"And now, little children, abide in him; that, when he shall appear, we may have

confidence, and not be ashamed before him at his coming." ~ I John 2:28

Once again, the time of the
year has arrived for the
church to mark its 25th

anniversary. Our celebration
took place in an events place,

where we held a beautiful
worship service, it was a
heartwarming moment

reminiscing the goodness of
the Lord throughout the years.
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we will serve the Lord.

Through God's grace and
provision, our church

renovation still continues. 
We were able to expand

our church hall to
accommodate a larger

congregation during our
services. Together with

some of our young 
people, we work together 

to finish the work. 
We are all very excited for

our church renovation. 
Please don't forget to

include us in your prayers.
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"For the grace of God that bringeth salvation hath appeared to all men."


